
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 3:34 PM 

To: Trombley, Shana; Gray, Laura; Allen, Susan; Coriell, Scott 

Subject: RE: Climate Messaging  

 

 
I agree – charging station event in NEK or at Fair Haven could be good. Something tangible with state 
fleet could be good too.  
 
Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
 

From: Trombley, Shana  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 3:24 PM 
To: Gray, Laura <Laura.Gray@vermont.gov>; Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov>; Coriell, Scott 
<Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov>; Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Climate Messaging  
 
Thanks for sharing.  I too like the first suggestion.  I also thing the greening of the state fleet could be 
good.  He’s also already said no to the SH lighting event.  And yes, the Irene anniversary dates are 
tricky.  He is only available on the 25th and we have committed him to a nat’l conference of state house 
speakers in Burlington and possibly a DLS presser that day too. 
 

From: Gray, Laura  
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 2:28 PM 
To: Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov>; Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov>; Springer, 
Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov>; Trombley, Shana <Shana.Trombley@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Climate Messaging  
 
If you are interested, attached is a brainstorm from climate cabinet staff on events for the 
administration/gov. I particularly like the first one, if we can fill a hole in the NEK with only a couple 
charging stations, Asa thinks we can message our state as having every Vermonter within x miles of a 
charging station. I’ve asked them for particulars about where we would need the last ones.  
 
The other item I want to bring to your attention is Irene 5th year anniversary. Sue mentioned he’s not 
interested in looking back. The climate cabinet is excited about the idea of highlighting all the good work 
we’ve done on resiliency and has some great ideas on how to look forward. I can run it by him and then 
connect you all with the right people at ANR. Or maybe he just doesn’t want to do it/others think it’s a 
bad idea?  
 
Thanks, 
 
Laura  
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